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What lovely yellow Corvettes! Can you name the generations?
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Take Me Out To The Ball Game! 
What could be better than baseball, hotdogs, and Corvettes? The 
Club took a short trip to watch the Myrtle Beach Pelicans play the 
Potomac Nationals on the evening of Sunday, May 18th. We 
started with a short meeting and then an all-you-can-eat picnic 
dinner at the ballpark. After plenty of food, we took our seats on 
the first base side of the field and cheered the Pelicans on. The 
tenor of the game matched the on-and-off light rain as the 
Pelicans lost to the Nats by a score of 4-2. Despite the rain and the 
loss, a good time was had by all as can be seen in the pics. Let’s do 
it again sometime soon! 

Club Charities 
Our club is proud to support the following local charities:  

THE MIKE CASEY TOY RUN 

The Club collects new toys and delivers them en mass with other 
local Corvette clubs to the US  Marine Corps Air Station in 
Jacksonville, North Carolina, in time for Christmas. 

SCENTS FOR SOLDIERS 

The Club meets a bus-load of US Wounded Warriors from Walter 
Reed Army Hospital and escorts them to Myrtle Beach, providing 
individual soldiers with rides and company along the way.  

JASON’S HOUSE 

The Club offers Corvette rides to the seriously ill children who 
participate in Jason’s House while their parents are registering 
and getting instructions for the week. Jason’s House is operated 
by the Surfside United Methodist Church. 

!
You can find pictures of recent charity work on the club website: 

http://grandstrandcorvettes.com/upcoming-car-shows-and-
events/past-events-gallery/
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